
Schedule of Events  
 
Today 
3:00 pm - Bayview Manor (Holy 
Eucharist) 
7:00 pm - Gospel Hymn Sing 
 
Monday 
7:30 pm - Power of Blessing Bible Study 
 

Tuesday 
10:00 am - Vestry meeting 
2:00 pm - Personal Care Home Visits:  
Allison Manor (Rev. Sheila) 
6:30 pm - CLB (YTC, LTC) (upper level) 
7:30 pm - CLB (JTC, Senior) (lower level) 
 

Wednesday 
12:00 pm - Meals on Wheels 
8:00 pm - ACW  
  

Thursday 
7:00 pm - Choir Practice 
 
Baptism Dates 
March 13, May 8 

March 6 
8:30 am - Holy Eucharist 
10:00 am - Holy Eucharist 
5:00 pm - Annual General Meeting 
 
Sidespersons  
Team #3 Les Haines 
 
Eucharistic Assistants 
8:30 am - Betty 
10:00 am - Barbara P, Gerry, Clarence, 
Stacey  
 
Greeters 
10:00 am - Herb & Mary Butler 
 
Readers 
#1 Cecil Parsons 
#2 Shirley Parsons 
#3 Emily Rideout  
 

Servers 
Lindsay Collins & Ashley Taylor  

ALL SAINTS ANGLICAN CHURCH 
419 Conception Bay Highway 

Phone: 834-4501 or email: allsaints@nf.aibn.com 
website: www.allsaintsparish.ca 

  
Rector: Rev’d Sheila White  email: sheilawhite@nf.aibn.com 
Associate: Rev’d Robin Trevors email: robintrevors@bellaliant.com 
Deacon:  Rev’d Sam Butler  email: sambutler33@hotmail.com 

Archdeacon Francis Buckle’s book 
“One Pilgrim’s Journey” is available at 
the parish office at a cost of $15.00 
each.  $3.00 of which is being donated 
to our parish mission trip to Labrador 
in 2011. 

If anyone has seen the green book used 
for Prayer of the People can you please 
call the church office. 

Queen’s College is pleased to invite you to 
their Lunch-time Lecture Series on Public 
Theology.  The first Lecture will be “The 
Church in the Public Square” given by the 
Rt. Rev’d David Torraville, Bishop of the 
Diocese of Central Newfoundland, 
Anglican Church of Canada.  The lecture 
will be held on Monday, March 7th from 1-
2 p.m. in Room 3005 at Queen’s College 
followed by coffee and refreshments. 

 
All Saints Parish 

February 27, 2011 

VISION and MISSION 

  
Vision Statement:  
We are a vibrant Christian Community transformed through the power of Jesus 
Christ.  We are a Church that is intensely Kingdom focused, fervently praying, 
compassionately loving people, and relentlessly pursuing God’s presence.   
 
Mission Statement:  
To lead people into a growing relationship with Jesus Christ through Christian 
Education, Pastoral Care, Outreach and Fellowship. 

As a faith community we  recognize and 
understand that life can be hectic. If you are 
interested in a time for relaxation and 
creativity, as a family; if you are  interested 
in thinking about the things that matter to us 

and to God…. Messy Church at All Saints may be for you! An alternative worship 
opportunity for your family.   Next Messy Church is Saturday, March 5 at 4:00 pm 
in the Church.  It’s time for a  Fresh Expression of Worship!  

 Lent begins on March 9th with  Ash Wednesday and concludes on Holy Saturday. 
Our Lenten Season is a time of penitential prayer, self- denial and almsgiving¸ in 
preparation for Easter. 
To assist with the preparation we offer you the opportunity to give up some of your 
time and take up a Focus Group. 
In addition to the programs already in progress we are excited about the addition of 
the following: 
 
24 Hours That Changed the World   ( beginning on March 10th)  
No single event in human history has received more attention than the suffering and 
crucifixion of Jesus of Nazareth.  Come join us at the parish hall on Thursday 
afternoons from 2pm-3pm during Lent to look at the last 24 hours of Jesus’ life. 
This program is designed to assist you to experience and understand the 
significance of Jesus' suffering and death in a way you have never done before. 
Whether you are a long-time Christian or simply curious about the story of Christ's 
crucifixion, you are invited to join us in retracing the last 24 hours of Jesus' life. 
 
He Chose the Nails  ( beginning on Ash Wednesday, March 9th)  
Be sure to take in our Midweek Lenten Services on Wednesday evenings at 7:30pm. 
Our focus will be on what God did to win our hearts. 



Our Annual General Meeting March 6th will begin with a 
potluck supper at 5:00 pm (please bring your favourite dish).  
Followed by our meeting which will begin at 6:30 pm. 

Vestry Update 
 
On Feb. 17th we received a mandate from you to renovate the current church building 
and to appoint a committee to prepare a plan for this project.  The first step in 
fulfilling our mandate was to look for person(s) with the necessary skills to prepare 
and implement this plan. We are pleased to announce that Mr. Steven Porter has 
agreed to head up All Saints Renovation Committee, a sub-committee of vestry.  He 
is well respected in the construction industry and will bring to this committee the 
skills necessary to ensure the success of this project. 
 
The success of this project will also depend on your gifts of time, talent and treasure. 
We ask that you make your financial contributions by placing them in a plain 
envelope containing Church Renovations, your name / envelope number and amount 
enclosed.   We ask that you step up to the plate and help out with the many functions 
taking place at All Saints: some will be specifically for renovations and others will be 
for the day to day operations. 
 
Each and every one of us has a role to play in  the successful completion of this 
major project.  Don’t sit back and hope that someone else does what you are capable 
of doing. 
 
Every little bit counts. 

The Protection of Health Information Act (PHIA) will be implemented in 
Newfoundland and Labrador in March 2011. This Act requires consent for the 
collection and distribution of all personal health information in hospitals and long‐
term care facilities. You will likely notice some changes in the questions asked when 
you are being registered or admitted for health care services. If you are admitted to 
the hospital and would like to be visited by the Anglican chaplain, please be sure to 
identify your religion when you are admitted or registered. The chaplains can pass on 
a message to your parish clergy if you specifically ask them to do so, or better still 
have someone in your family call your clergy or the church office. Only with your 
consent can notification of your hospitalization or other health information be shared 
with others, including your parish clergy. 

Outreach: 
In addition to our personal care home visits on Tuesday afternoons, we will be 
providing Sunday worship to Bayview Manor on the first Sunday of every month and 
to Admirals Coast on the second Sunday of every month. 

Our Candle this week is in loving memory of my dad Ellis Newhook (who entered 
his eternal rest on February 26, 2004) by Rev. Sheila. 
 
 A Memorial has been given to All Saints  in Loving Memory of: 
 

Dad's (Edward Bussey) Death on February 27th 2009 by Ken, Loretta, Kendra, 
Kayla Scott  
 

Edward Bussey (remembering his death on February 27, 2009) by Kathleen, Ed & 
Grace. 
 

Gerald Woodland (remembering his death February 26th) Ed, Kathleen & Grace. 
 

Edward Bussey (remembering his death on February 27, 2009) by Elizabeth, Jim, 
Jim Jr. & Justin 
 

Stella Batten (remembering her death March 2, 1998) by Julie, Jim, Ken & families 
 
 A Memorial has been given to All Saints Cemetery in Loving Memory of: 
 

George Petten by Michael & Kelly (Dawe) Coutts, Gloria Greenslade 
 

Peter & Emily Bussey (remembering her death February 17, 1995) by Eric & Amy 
Dodge 
 

Gladys Bannister by Art & Sonia Leaman, Gloria Greenslade 
 
 

Skits/music/
refreshments, All Saints 
Parish Hall, C.B.S. March 
5/11, starting at 
7:30pm.  Skits will be 
performed by the Topsail 
S.U.F. Players, music will 
be provided by Saints 
Alive Band.  Tickets will 
be sold in advance and 
may be obtained by 
calling; Sandra 834-4627 
or Barb Tilley; 834-
4795.  Also, other 
members of the Ways and 
Means Committee will be 
selling tickets. 

A Thank Offering has been given to PWRDF in thanksgiving for Kevin & Ruth 
Pittman celebrating 50 years of marriage by Louise & Owen Coffin. 

A Different Blessing 
 May God bless us with discomfort at easy 

answers, half-truths, and superficial 

relationships, so that we may live deep within 

our hearts. 
May God bless us with anger at injustice, 

oppression, and exploitation of people, so that 

we may work for justice, freedom and peace. 
May God bless us with tears to shed for those 

who suffer from pain, rejection, starvation and 

war, so that we may reach  out hands to 

comfort them and turn their pain into joy. 
And may God bless us with enough foolishness 

to believe that we can make a difference in this 

world, so that we can do what others claim 

cannot be done.  Amen 
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